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Health, Communities, Disability Services and Domestic and Family Violence Prevention Comr

From:

Sent: Tuesday, 4 September 2018 12:15 AM

To: Health, Communities, Disability Services and Domestic and Family Violence
Prevention Committee

Subject: Abortions Bill

I would strongly urge all members of parliament think over all the implications of this bill and to see that its passage
would have disastrous results on our way of life.
ALL LIVES ARE PRECIOUS. Let us not become the only species which kills our unborn youn.

Charles Haswell






